
  
 
 
 
 

 

‘Evolving Effective Environments’’ 
 

a presentation by 
 

Elizabeth Jarman 
 

 
Tuesday 27th September 4.00pm-5.30pm via Teams 

 
Join our network meeting for this FREE presentation demonstrating how 
the underpinning principles from The Communication Friendly Spaces™ 
Approach have been used in practice 
 
Learn from case studies how close observations can support our 
understanding of preferred contexts for learning in order to make informed, 
flexible, low-cost changes which impact positively on children’s 
communication skills. 
 
You can also find out more about The North Norwich Communication Hub 
and the free opportunities we offer to schools and settings in Norfolk.  
 
Anyone is welcome to join this meeting, but it will be particularly relevant 
for staff working within the Early Years or Key Stage 1. 
 
All those who attend will be entered into a prize draw to win a teepee Tent.  
 
Please contact Eileen Maceachern (senco@milecrossprimary.norfolk.sch.uk) 
to receive a joining link or to find out more about our Communication Hub.  
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